
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE CABINET MEMBER MEETING 
21 NOVEMBER 2006 
 
MINUTE EXTRACT 
 
16/06 Looked After Children Topic Review 

Recommendations 
 
Councillor MacDonald introduced a report from the Children and Young 
People’s Commission which set out a number of recommendations to the 
Council Cabinet which had arisen from a topic review into Children Looked 
After. 
 
Councillor Bolton welcomed the topic review.  She felt it was an important 
document.  She said she was looking at all the recommendations with officers 
and that consideration was being given to how the recommendations could be 
met in line with budget proposals for the next financial year. 
 
Resolved to note the report and to thank the Commission for their work. 
 
17/06 Looked After Children Topic Review Timescale for 

Departmental Response 
 
Councillor Bolton reported that recommendations which did not have financial 
implications were being implemented straight away.  Recommendations with 
financial implications were being considered as part of the budget process. 
 
Resolved to bring a departmental response to the Children and Young 
People’s January meeting. 
 
 

ITEM 6 


